
5/2: Toy hunt in ice (Preschool).

5/8, 8:30am-9:45am: We are going to
visit a Kindergarten Classroom at
Northwinds. Elementary must be
singed up by a parent to attend (Pre
5 & Pre-k).

5/9: We are inviting a family member
into the classroom to make
lemonade (Preschool).

5/21: We are encouraging families to
talk to their children about what they
may see at a pet store.

5/27-6/28: We are inviting people
who work with plants into our
classroom.

 Missy Sjolin

As we welcome the warm breezes of May,
our school is buzzing with excitement for

the transition to summer and the
enriching activities we have planned. This
month, we spotlight National Children's
Book Week, a fantastic opportunity to

cultivate a love of reading in our young
learners. We'll explore a variety of books,
from adventurous tales to enchanting

fairy stories, aiming to ignite
imaginations and inspire a lifelong

passion for reading.

As the days grow longer, we'll also enjoy
more outdoor activities, helping our

students embrace the beautiful changes
that come with the season. Let's make

the most of this vibrant month, filled with
learning, growth, and fun!
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 We want you to start a career in early childhood
education at Kid’s Haven! If you or someone you

know has a passion for teaching and caring for
children, we would love to meet you.

https://www.facebook.com/ KidsHavenChildCareandPreschool/


